
April 12th, 2012 
CAP Minutes 
 
The meeting commenced at 4:15 PM. 
 
In attendance:  Chair Tom Wilson, Professors Kyoko Omori, Penny Yee, Katharine 
Kuharic and Chaise LaDousa. 
 
The minutes from April 5th were approved as amended. 
 
Discussion of Math allocation request.  Professor Rob Kantrowitz, Chair of the 
Mathematics Department, was interviewed regarding the request. 
 
WRS document and guidelines will be released to FACCURR. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kate Kuharic 


